
 

 

Recruitment Notification for apprenticeship in KELTRAC 

Ref. Notification No: KTR/HR/REC-23/03-24                                                                            20/03/2024 

Urgently required 

KELTRAC, Aroor solicits applications for One Year Apprenticeship. 

1) Graduate Apprentice (1 No) 
 

    The incumbent should be a graduate in commerce. 

Qualified candidates shall apply in the apprenticeship portal and attend a Walk-in-Interview on 
02/04/2024 at 10.00hrs with all the relevant credentials at the below mentioned address.  KELTRAC 
reserves the right to accept/reject any or all of the applications without assigning any specific reasons 
thereof. 

 
Please feel free to contact The Human Resource Department, Keltron Tool Room Research & Training 
Centre, Keltron complex, Aroor , Mob:  9447481405, for any clarifications. 
 

 

 

 

Dy.General Manager 


